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Dahooja,  

Happy 2025! I hope that everyone had a good break and have come back to school rested. 

It seems that many students have grown over the break. It is so good to see their smiling 

faces. 

We continue to work on being kind at school and keeping our hands to ourselves. The 

K/1/2 class has worked hard on sharing the snow outside and is helping the entire school 

to remember how we treat others in terms of  sharing snow forts or the sled hill. We are 

continuing our “Hot Chocolate Challenge” until Spring Break. If you wonder what that is 

about, ask your child. They should be able to tell you. 

We are also working on being “strategic”. This means that we are focusing on students 

learning to make a plan, gather and keep track of their supplies and asking for help if they 

need it. We will be doing a Creative Challenge in the next few weeks. Stay tuned for de-

tails. In the meantime, if you have lego that you would like to lend (no guarantees that 

you will get “your” lego back) or cardboard that you can donate to the school, please let 

me know. 

The Grade 6/7 class is starting soccer at lunch with Ferrari from QYSA. This is a great 

opportunity for our students to play soccer while it is cold outside. We are also putting in 

a curling team of Grade 6/7 students to play once a week at the Quesnel Curling Club. It is 

great to see so many community organizations invested in kid’s sports. 

Skiing will be happening for the Grade 4-7 students this year. We will be sending out 

forms and waivers in the next few weeks. The ski dates are February 27, 28 and March 5. 

We haven’t forgotten the Grades K-3 students. Mr. Saip and Mr. Henderson are working 

on some special programs for these students as well. Details to follow. 

If your child is going to be away, please let us know. You can email your teacher, send a 

Remind message, call the school and leave a voicemail or email me at 

suesaip@sd28.bc.ca. 

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

Mrs. Saip 

Please take a look at our Calendar of Events on Page 6 for important dates! 
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Quesnel Youth Soccer Association Soccer Program  

 

This 6-week program is available to grade 6/7 students at lunchtime 

on Thursday starting on January 9th, 2025. 

 

This guided program is great for students to learn new soccer skills 

or to brush up on their current skills.   It is a great opportunity to 

showcase the sport of soccer and encourage kids to join the soccer 

community in Quesnel. 

 

We hope the 6/7 students will enjoy this program and consider  

Joining the Quesnel Youth Soccer Association seasons.  If you would 

like more information on their seasons and how to register please 

see page 3 of the newsletter or visit qysa.ca 





To Register—visit https://generationhealth.ca/community/ 
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